
City of Batesville 
Board of Works 

Memorial Building 
October 7, 2015 

5:20 PM 
 
 
 
 

Members Present:  Mayor Gene Lambert, Bill Flannery 
 City Clerk-Treasurer Ron Weigel   
 
Mayor Gene Lambert made a motion, seconded by Bill Flannery to approve a quote as 
presented by Dave O'Mara Contracting, North Vernon, IN, for the Enterprise Dr. 
extension in the Batesville Commerce Center in the amount of $88,831.00.  This quote 
was approved by the Industrial Park Commission and recommended to the Board of 
Works for approval.  Funds to pay for the project will come from the EDMI Fund.  All 
ayes so passed. 
 
Bill Flannery made a motion, seconded by Mayor Gene Lambert to approve a quote for 
the Pierson Road Storm water Project by Lykins Contracting in the amount of 
$135,805.00  All ayes so passed. 
 
Mayor Gene Lambert made a motion, seconded by Bill Flannery to adjourn.  All ayes so 
passed 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:25 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
                                          
              ________________________  
              Gene Lambert, Mayor 
 
 
 
Attest: 
 
 
______________________________  
Ronald C. Weigel, Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 


